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PREVAILING WAGE
CONTRACTOR

REGISTRY
The New York State Department of Labor 

(NYS DOL) has launched the new 
Prevailing Wage Contractor Registry.

PREVAILING WAGE CONTRACTORS
If you do prevailing wage work in New York State, starting
December 30, 2024, registration with the NYS DOL is
required to bid on or perform covered prevailing wage work.

DEVELOPERS AND GENERAL/PRIME CONTRACTORS
You are responsible for ensuring that all subcontractors on a covered project are registered.

The NYS DOL estimates that the
registration could take 3-4 weeks,
so it’s important to register NOW.

New York’s registration process
and requirements are similar 

to New Jersey’s, but there are 
key differences.

Scan the QR code or visit
dol.ny.gov/public-work-contractor-
and-subcontractor-registry-landing 

to complete your registration 
before December 29, 2024

Scan the QR code or visit
dol.ny.gov/frequently-asked-

questions-nysdol-contractor-registry
for frequently asked questions

ACT NOW

BE AWARE

This is a legislative and regulatory process and will create a new level of
transparency on New York’s prevailing wage projects.


